
 

Gazebo World Joins The Dpi Concepts Group Of
Companies

As of 12 January 2015 Gazebo World joined the Dpi Concepts group of companies. After we managed to secure the
company name as well as the local .co.za and international .com domains in 2012, we decided to use the name with our
motocross team that we co-sponsor. With nothing but positive feedback we have decided to use the name commercially.
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